
Luke 15:7 says, ...joy shall be in heaven over one sinner that
repenteth,... My soulwinning partner and I were recently doing a
follow-up visit of a prospect. Raquel was thankful that we
stopped by again, and she tried to get her husband to come
outside to speak to us. He declined, but her adult son came out.
About five minutes into witnessing to him, the husband finally
stepped outside. I started over with explaining the Gospel, and
both men decided to trust the Lord as their Saviour. Praise God!
Pray for this family to visit the church.

I am asking prayer for a serious health concern with my neck that
has become progressively worse over the past month or so.
Because of this neck condition, I have postponed or canceled
several meetings including the church-planting trip to Togo that
was scheduled in May. My updated plan for this year is to have
fewer Great Commission Mission trips for training and church
planting in order to focus more on my health, deputation, and
raising financial support.

Regarding deputation, we praise the Lord for a new supporting
church in North Carolina and that our support level is now at 10
percent! We also thank the Lord that we have 19 meetings
scheduled for this year. My prayer and desire is to be used by God
to be a blessing to churches in the matter of world missions and
fulfilling the Great Commission.

- David Crews, Director
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Please pray for the upcoming trips and projects that need to be
funded. I am excited about the church-planting trip to Togo, and it
is still going to happen. It has been postponed due to my health
but will be rescheduled for a later date.

Pastor Neal’s book Greatly Commissioned has been translated
into French! It is now ready to be printed, and some funds have
been given for this project. We need an additional $1,000 to print
1,000 copies of this book so that we can get it into the hands of
national pastors in Togo and the other French-speaking nations in
Africa.

Bro. Chris Chaney and I are planning to have a Great Commission
Mission trip to Dominica June 16-20. This trip will provide Great
Commission teaching and training to national pastors from
various Caribbean nations. Pray for God to supply the $3,200
needed for this trip.

There is also a Great Commission Mission trip planned for
November of this year to St. Lucia. More than 30 national pastors
and laborers from at least 7 different islands will be there for the
teaching and training on the Great Commission. Pray for God to
supply the $3,050 needed for this trip.

www.GreatCommissionMission.com

The Great Commission Mission

904.413.2847

dcrews@greatcommissionmission.com

@GreatCommissionMission Sending Church and
Support Address: 

Great Commission Mission
Immanuel Baptist Church
12046 Normandy Blvd.
Jacksonville, FL 32221

Did You Know?

Projects to Fund

BECOME AN

YOU can be an Accelerator
of the Great Commission
Mission! We now have more
than 70 individuals who are
giving $10 per month to
accelerate the work of the
Great Commission in many
regions around the world.
For a SMALL amount of
monthly support, individuals
can play a HUGE role in
funding: soulwinners who
are training soulwinners,
churches that are planting
churches, and our Mission
Aviation ministry that is
working to supply men and
materials to needy areas. All
this is for the purpose of
being able to see the Great
Commission started and
completed in the lives of
individuals. We have a goal
of being able to partner with  
1,000 Accelerators!
Will you be 1 of 1,000?

Follow Us for More Ministry Updates!

Learn more about our
upcoming trips and projects

To provide ample clarity and accountability, we will communicate
with individuals or churches who designate funds for a particular

GCM trip or project that becomes postponed or changed. 


